
TOWN OF STARKSBORO
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD

NOTICE OF HEARING
Kevin Harper & Julie Herr submitted a subdivision application (25DRB06SD) 

for sketch plan review of a 2-Lot Subdivision located on a 177.73-acre parcel (ID 
10340) 579 Frank Orvis Rd. The proposed subdivision is in the FC and LDRC 
Districts.

The Starksboro Development Review Board will conduct the hearing on June 
12, 2025, starting at 7p.m. at the Starksboro Town Office with remote access 
(info below). The application is available to review by request of the Starksboro 
zoning office.

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§ 4464(a)(1)(C) participation in this local proceeding is 
prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent appeal.

Access via Zoom: Meeting ID : 896 1741 5124
Passcode: a3Aeh#7%
Phone 1-929-436-2866
Passcode: 83764154

Zoning Administrator Date: May 5, 2025


